
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
6th May 2022   

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Congratulations on your successful application to join Knypersley First School in September, we are 

thrilled to have you as part of our family and would like to take this oppotunitiy to thank you for 
choosing our school. I am sure that you will be eager to ask many questions that will support your 
child to settle in and to aid their preparation ahead of September. We would therefore like to use 

this time before May half term to invite you to come into school and take part in our 
‘Welcome to the Family’ information evening! 

 
The event will take place on Wednesday 25th May at 4pm in our school hall. During the evening you 
will have chance to meet all of the Early Years staff both Nursery and Reception. There will be a brief 
presentation where staff will take the oppotunitity to introduce themselves and hopefully answer a 

number of questions that I am sure that you have in regards to uniform, timings of the day and 
advice on how to get your children ‘school ready’. Following on from the presentation we will then 

be opening our Early Years buildings for you to take a tour and familiarise yourselves with 
classrooms and staff within each year group. 

 
We are still in the process of splitting classes for both Reception and Nursery once this is complete 
you will receive a letter in the post with your child’s class name and teacher. If your child is new to 
Knypersley First School and is coming from a different setting with a number of other children and 
would like to request they be with a famililar face please contact Miss Leese on 01782 973810 and 

we will try to accomodate movement as best as we can. 
 

Please feel free to bring along children to the event, there will be opportunities for them to play and 
explore briefly within their new classrooms. If you would rather come alone for the evening please 
do not worry, there will be a number of opportunities for your child to take part within ‘Stay and 

Play’ sessions within June and July. 
 
 

Thank you again for your support and welcome to our Knypersley First School Family.  
We look forward to meeting you and your child in the near future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Leese  
Early Years Leader 

 


